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Subject: FW: [External] Request for Extension to Respond to technical changes - 21 NCAC 36 .0807
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Sent: Thursday, April 6, 2023 3:46 PM

To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Angela Ellis <angela@nchon.com>

Subject: [External] Request for Extension to Respond to technical changes - 21 NCAC 36 .0807

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to
Report Spam.

Good afternoon, Bill.

Thank you again for speaking with me this afternoon. The Board of Nursing would request an extension to
respond to the Request for Technical Changes on 21 NCAC 36 .0807. The response is due by April 10t";
however, as | explained over the phone, our agency tries to coordinate the rulemaking timeline for Nurse
Practitioners with the NC Medical Board based on joint regulation. We were recently informed that the NC
Medical Board filed recently and expects to be on the RRC May calendar. Our request would be to be moved
to the May calendar in hopes of aligning with the NCMB’s submission timeline. We appreciate the
consideration, and I’'m happy to provide any additional information if needed.

| hope you have a nice holiday weekend.

Best regards,
Meredith

Meredith Parris JD

Director, Legal

Office: (984) 238-7627
Fax: (919) 781-9461

4516 Lake Boone Trail Raleigh, NC 27607
P.O. Box 2129 Raleigh, NC 27602

Pronouns: She/Her/Hers
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